
 

SEA/SM/pdmockY7 
 
 
4th December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I trust that this letter finds you safe and well. 
 
Firstly may I thank all parents and carers for their support during your child’s first academic 
term at Bloxwich Academy.  It has certainly been a fantastic team effort from pupils, staff 
and parents to ensure that we maintain our high standards within the Academy.  I am 
incredibly proud of how everybody at Bloxwich Academy has continued to bring energy, 
enthusiasm, and a willingness to work hard and be the ‘best that they can be’ each and 
every day.  
 
To enable us to continue to provide the high-quality learning environment to all our pupils 
despite the challenges caused by the Covid pandemic, as of Thursday 10th December pupils 
in Year 7 will attend the Academy for a slightly shortened day.  This will operate as follows: 
 
• Year 7 will start their day at 11.30am via Willenhall Lane entrance (gate will be open 

at 11.15am no earlier). 
 
• Their day will finish at the usual time of 2.50pm. 
 
The change of times attending the Academy for Year 7 will operate until Thursday 17th 
December.  All pupils will attend the Academy as normal (8.45am) on Friday 18th of 
December. 
 
I understand that the temporary change of Academy hours outlined above may cause 
difficulties for some families.  If this is the case, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Academy via email on postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk so that we can make appropriate 
arrangements to support you. 
 
Please can I thank you in advance for your support.  Rest assured that we do not take this 
decision lightly.  Making these temporary changes will ensure that all pupils within the 
Academy receive the best quality provision as we lead up to the Christmas holidays. 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
A Seager 
Headteacher 


